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What America's Shipbuilders Can Learn
from the Empire State

In “Something to Learn from the Empire State” (City Journal, December 7, 2023),
Pollock Cohen partner Steve Cohen together with writer and world-class sailor Jonathan
Russo discuss what the Navy can learn from the private sector.

To read the full article please click on the link below.
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